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1 June: meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela: after a reflection and 

adoration in the chapel, we evaluated this year’s programme and made 

suggestions for next year. We continued the conversation during 

refreshments on the balcony. 

 

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

****** 
 
 

2 June: today we welcomed a group of Ursulines and Friends of Saint Angela, some from 

Cleveland, Ohio, USA, and others from Louisville, Kentucky. They were on pilgrimage to the 

places of Saint Angela before going to Rome. 

     
 

Straightaway after this group, arrived the group of “Ursuline Education Network” also from the 

USA. They were following a similar programme. The two groups will meet at Saint Peter’s on 

Pentecost Sunday for the Mass celebrated by the American Pope! 
 

 
 



6, 7, 8 June: on all three days, we participated in the “festa parrocchiale”. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

 

6 June: at the parish Mass, we met three sisters, 

Servants of the Lord and the Virgin of Matarà. They were 

staying for three days at via Santa Maria. In the morning 

of 7 June, they came for the Mass in our house.  

 

 

 

****** 

9 and 10 June: we received various visitors, among them a Franciscan and a member of the Third 

Order returning from Rome to Slovenia; a couple who live in Desenzano with their friends 

visiting from Germany; a couple from Indonesia, well-known to the Ursulines – they were visiting 

the places of Saint Angela before going to Roma. 
 

****** 

11 June: a small group of teachers from the Ursuline School at Würzburg, Germany, came with a 

priest and Sisters Genoveva Klein and Johanna Ankenbauer. They were staying for ten days in 

Brescia and visiting the country of Saint Angela. At the house, they had Mass and then a picnic 

on the balcony. 
 

   



 

 

15 June: a group of students from the Ursuline School in 

Poznań, Poland, arrived in Italy for a week’s pilgrimage. They 

were accompanied by five teachers.  

They visited the house of Saint Angela and participated with 

us in the parish Mass. 

 

 

 

    

 

****** 

16 June: three weeks of GREST (group for summer activities) began in the parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


